WELCOME TO THE
PTA NEWSLETTER ‘HEADS UP-.

I
L] Ll
DEEEE BE SRR W W N
H HESEHEERR TR \’i‘\*\\\“-.
A3

i | NN ] |
| EMEE W EERE § NN END N JIRN]
NN [ 1]
it Em O EE BN A8 gy EER M
e S BE 5 gl}y
s x L &
L1 o SR
. - v Ky
W e || B T
R W N /] 7
AAAL TR L T i 4 & r L
s 7
RS = » i F IS
% ‘._ v

Session 1

Reception

2.30-3.30pm

Children will go straight from
school to the disco and the event
will coincide with a Reception
non-uniform day.

Session 2

Years12 3

3.45-4.45pm

Children will need to bring their
“Disco” clothes to school with
them to change into.

Session 3

Years 456

5.00-6.15pm

Enter by the main Office entrance.

CHILDREN'’S DISCO WITH
THE FABULOUS NICK BARNES MAGICIAN.

THURSDAY 1MTH FEBRUARY 2016

Dear Parents

It’s time for the Children’s Disco, it will be held as usual in
the school hall. Children will need to stay on their own at
the disco as there will be teachers and helpers on hand.

Please note we are now paying on the door for all discos.

The price of tickets will be £3.00 per child. For children
in Reception, Year 1, 2 & 3, please send them to school
with their entry money in a named envelope.

A hot dog and a drink will be included in the cost of the ticket.
There will also be bags of sweets on sale for 50p.

At the end of all sessions please collect your child/children
via the Hall's side door by the Infant playground, and leave the
hall through the PE store room door, as this avoids congestion.

Reception class children will go back to their classrooms.

All children must be collected by an adult and please
remember to take your child’'s coat home with youl!




UPCOMING
EVENTS

FRI ‘LEGS ELEVEN’
(TH) MARCH -

Bar, hot food, raffle.

£3 per family which
includes first ticket, then
50p per extra tickets.

Lots of prizes to be won.

PLUS - One off childrens
bingo 50p per game,
winner gets £5.

LAUNCHING ‘SCHOOL RUN’

Want to get fit? Statistics prove exercising
as part of a group is more motivational than
on your own. Couch to 5km in 10 weeks.
£2 per session, all proceeds go directly
to the PTA. Join Sarah & Kate for a fun
way to meet other mums or dads & get fit.
We are just 2 mums who like running.
We are not qualified fithess instructors
nor do we offer dietary advice.




